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PTO Contact Information

We always want to make sure our parents are informed of upcoming events and projects sponsored by the PTO so here are some ways to stay connected with us.

FACEBOOK

Find us on Facebook.  Do a search under Junaluska Elementary Volunteers and join us.  We only have a few members and would love to see more of our parents join us.  It is a great way to post information.  We would love to see the new faces so once you join post that you are a newbie!!!!!!

E-MAIL ADDRESS

Our e-mail address is junaluskapto@gmail.com.  Please feel free to e-mail us comments, suggestions, or just to say hello.

WEB PAGE

We have a page that is linked to the school’s website.  We try to keep that page updated with upcoming information.  Please visit it at   http://www.jes.haywood.k12.nc.us/?page_id=8
      Duty Free Lunch 

     As mentioned at open house, PTO provides one duty free lunch day per classroom teacher each month. We can’t do it without volunteers. If you have a bit of free time this is an easy way to show some thanks to our teachers. Duty free lunch isn’t limited to parent volunteers this is a great opportunity for a grand-parent to spend some time at school as well. Duty free lunch is very organized and takes only a small amount of time. Contact Judy Grant for more information or to volunteer. 

Run Walk-a-thon 2012!!!!!
     IT’S FINALLY HERE!!!  Our big PTO fundraiser for the year, the RUN/WALK-A-THON, is about to begin. We will be kicking off the event with a HUGE, EXCITING PEP RALLY on October 15!!  This will help get everyone excited to participate.  Tell the kids to be prepared; this will be so much fun, that they may not be able 

to contain themselves.  There will be some very special, surprise guests joining us on this day!!  

     Packets and detailed information will be distributed on pep rally day.  All donations and lap sponsor monies will need to be returned by Monday, Oct. 22.  The actual event will take place on Monday, October 22 and Tuesday, October 23.  There will be a schedule attached to the packet in hopes that parents, grandparents, guardians, neighbors, friends, etc. can join us and run/walk with the child’s class. 
     For the parents that aren’t able to join us during the day, we will also have a “Run/Walk Night”.  This will allow those that have daytime commitments to still contribute to your child’s efforts.  This will be on Wednesday, October 18 from 5:30-7:30.  Your children are welcome to join you on this night, but only the laps walked by “non JES students” will count.  

     So mark your calendars, get on your walking shoes and join us as we support our school and promote positive health habits at the same time.  

    Mark Your Calendar
October 11th          Box Tops Collection day

October 12th           12pm dismissal 

October 16th            4th Grade Musical 1:30 and 6:30
October 17th           count box tops (volunteers needed)

October 18th           Parent run walk-a-thon night

October 22nd          First day of run walk-a-thon    money due
October 23rd           Second day of run walk-a-thon

October 26th           Pop Corn Friday
November 6th         No School

November 12th       No School

Nov.21-23               No School
November 27th       Staff Luncheon
November 27th       5th Grade musical 1:30 and 6:30

November 30th       Pop Corn Friday

December 14th       Dance Social 
              Giving Thanks!!!!
      The PTO wishes to thank the generous sponsors that contributed to our “Run/Walk-A-Thon t-shirt campaign”.  Thanks to you, we were able to pay for the t-shirts and have enough left to pay for the prizes.  This will ensure that ALL MONIES raised during this event will go directly to meet the needs of our school.  You guys ROCK!

                        Junaluska Apparel

This year is getting off to a great start and what better way to show pride and school spirit than to wear it! PTO does not plan to restock or order new apparel this year. We would like to clear out what inventory we currently have. Hurry and do your purchasing before your sizes and colors are gone! We still have T-shirts, sweats and cinch sacks.
                Box Tops
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 Our first big collection is nearing! Send in box tops on October 11th.  This is one of the easiest ways to raise money for Junaluska! Clip the box tops off of the products that you use every day, and send them in. PTO will take care of the rest and the best part is that it is free money for our school!!!             
(We also participate in Campbell’s labels for education and the Tyson’s project A+ for those of you who don’t mind to collect and send in.)
Volunteers Needed!!

PTO will be hosting the next dance/social of the year on Friday November 30th and we need your help…lots and lots of you! It takes a lot of parents to pull off a fun night of socializing and dancing so put on your dancing shoes and come out to play with us. For more information or to sign up to volunteer send an email to us at: junaluskapto@gmail.com or message us on facebook. 
Our next Staff luncheon of the year will be on November 27th. Calling all cooks!!! If you have a special talent in the kitchen or would like to drop off pre-packaged items then this volunteer opportunity is for you!!!! More specific information will come individually. If you think that you may like to help out you can e-mail Wendy Boger for details. We need lots of help! wfboger@rocketmail.com
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